
PUBLIC REQUEST TO ADDRESS 
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

Correspondence Received

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

HILDA L. SOLIS
HOLLY J. MITCHELL

LINDSEY P. HORVATH
JANICE HAHN

KATHRYN BARGER

The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

11.           Favor James  Kim Please approve this amendment so my development can deliver more space 
with less resources and lot coverage. Also, I would like to express my 
gratitude to the planning department for their guidance and patience. Thank 
you.
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From: James Kim
To: PublicHearing
Subject: Letter of Support for adopting the Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) Ordinance Amendment, Plan No.

RPPL2023004282.
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 9:52:47 AM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
Dear Supervisors,

As a homeowner in Altadena and owner builder seeking to develop new dwellings on my
property, I wanted to state my support for adopting the amendment to increase the allowable
height of ADU buildings to 25 feet as this would allow the best option to take up less ground
space and make it easier to go with wider setbacks from my neighbors than the minimum
permitted. I also wanted to express my gratitude for the helpfulness of all of the Los Angeles
County Planning staff I have interacted with so far. Their guidance and responsiveness have
made me feel positively about the Los Angeles County government.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best Regards,
James Kim 
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